
[Anonymous email to NAAFA 1/12/2010] 
 
I was in a meeting and the management in attendance announced that AFI was 
exploring some form of strategic alliance with Liberty Mutual. This information 
was disclosed only after a direct question from one of the participants.  
 
Any addition information that you are aware of? 
 
 
 


